Consultation on future of Everleigh HRC

Residents are being asked to give their views on proposals to close Everleigh
Household Recycling Centre.

A 12-week consultation to consider the proposals for the site will run until 3
September 2018.

The consultation includes information on the options the council has
considered in developing the proposal for closure so residents are informed of
all issues prior to responding.

The consultation questionnaire will help to gauge the impact of the proposed
closure on residents and seek their views on measures to reduce the impact.

The results of the consultation will be evaluated and considered and presented
to cabinet for a final decision.

People can access the consultation by going to the Wiltshire council
consultation portal: http://wiltshire.objective.co.uk/portal and searching for
proposed closure of Everleigh Household Recycling Centre.
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